
Dear City Council, 

I’m writing in support of the project to renovate the All-Inn Motel. I’ve reviewed the plans and think this 

does a wonderful job of preserving the history of Colfax, while restoring a building to modern standards. 

This project also fills a serious need in the area for a hotel. I’ve lived at Colfax and Madison for years and 

this would be a welcome addition to the neighborhood. 

 

Blake Esker 

 

 


